
Our current electoral college system allows those living in the less densely populated 
areas to have a voice. Bypassing this system would eliminate the voice of many as the 
electoral college gives weight to smaller populated states like Oregon. The electoral 
college gives Oregonians a say rather than allowing larger populated states to dictate 
the outcome of elections. Voters in Oregon enjoy a 30.9% per capital electoral 
representation HIGHER THAN voters in New York in the electoral college system. That 
would be taken away with a popular vote. 
 
Please vote no on SB 1512. 
 
Amanda Jordan 
Turner, OR 
 


